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July 6, 2020

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
Programming and Allocations Committee
Bay Area Metro Center

375 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA94105

Dear Chairperson Nick Josefowitz, Vice Chair Carol Dutra-Vernaci and committee members:

AFSCME Local 3993 members, proud BART employees, and AFSCME Council 57, are writing
to support the existing Phase 2 CARES funding proposal as outlined in MTC Resolution Number
4420. We support this staff proposal as it addresses farebox revenue and sales tax loss, and
equity. We believe any other changes would result in losses to our agency at BART and our
members.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,
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President AFSCME 3993

Kim Carter Martinez
Political and Legislative Director
AFSCME Council 57



